
Errata Note: 2024 EAVS Comprehensive Report 
 
July 17, 2025 
 
Maine requested a correction to an erroneous footnote in the 2024 EAVS Comprehensive Report 
following the initial publication of the comprehensive report on June 30, 2025. These corrections are 
documented below. This update does not affect Maine’s EAVS data.  
 
 
Election Administration and Voting Survey: 2024 Comprehensive Report 

Section of Report Page Currently Reads Should Read Note 

Chapter 3: Voter 
Registration 
 

143, Footnote 65 

"Maine also had the 
highest proportion of 
SDR registrations in 
2022 among NVRA 
states, and one of 
the highest in prior 
elections, probably 
related to the fact 
that this state was 
NVRA-exempt when 
the law was first 
implemented because 
it had SDR in 1993; 
however Maine lost 
its exemption in 2011 
when it temporarily 
discontinued SDR 
before reinstating it 
later that year.” 

"Maine started using 
SDR more than 50 
years ago and has a 
history of SDR 
accounting for a large 
percentage of their 
registrations. 
However, Maine did 
not seek an NVRA 
exemption because 
the state did not offer 
SDR in every voting 
place at the time the 
NVRA was 
implemented. The 
state has complied 
with the NVRA since 
1995, when the law 
took effect.” 

This error was 
corrected in the 
PDF version of the 
report released on 
June 30, 2025. 
Printed versions of 
the report have 
not been 
corrected.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


